

October 15, 2010                                                                                                                 *** University Ave
Moscow, ID 83843

Chelsie Paulson                                                                                                                Phone: 208-***-****
**** S. ***h St.

Columbia, SC 29201
Subject: Opportunity to End Child Slavery
Fellow Conservative:

I am a student at the University of Idaho and would like to tell you about an opportunity we as Americans have to change the lives of innocent children around the world. 

Like most conservatives, I believe one of the key roles of government is to provide us with the freedoms necessary to pursue our goals. I believe that all men and women are created equally under God and that all humans are entitled to a chance at life. But sadly, for over twenty seven million children these beliefs are no more than a pipe dream. 
· There are an estimated 600,000 to 800,000 children, women and men trafficked across international borders every year
· It is estimated that in India alone there are as many as 15 million children in bonded slavery
· The average price of a slave in south Asia is $90.
Child slavery is not a left-right issue; it is a right-wrong issue, and although the current situation looks bleak, we stand at a tipping point in history. The eradication of human trafficking could one day be a reality. This November we as Americans have the opportunity to play a historical role in ending child slavery.
This November the Senate will vote on the Child Protection Compact Act, a bill that will radically reduce human trafficking around the world. This bill, which is attached to this letter, will give impoverished countries the capability to combat human trafficking, giving children around the world a chance at a life free of oppression. I am contacting you because I believe that there is a lack of advocacy in your state for this legislation, and because I believe you are a leader on your campus that could make a major impact.
As the president of the College Republicans and a fellow student leader, I imagine you know the importance of being involved in the political system. Below is a list of things you can do on your campus to be a part of bringing the oppression of children to an end:
· Inform your club about this legislation
· Advocate on campus and inform other students

· Call your senator and tell them your stance
· Organize students to call their senators on the national call in day November 10th .
Thank you for your time, by advocating for this legislation you will be a part of changing the lives of innocent children around the world. 
 Sincerely,
Zack Goytowski







